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From: David Bechelli
Sent: 22 August 2023 15:10
To: Sarah Papaleo
Cc: Development Control
Subject: 4/23/2026/0O1 - LAND ADJACENT TO C4017, WATH BROW, CLEATOR MOOR

Hi Sarah, 
 
With regards to the above application, based on the fact the flood risk to the site is low and the site can 
also be drained without increasing flood risk elsewhere, I have no objection to the proposed development 
in principal. 
 
Regards 
 

 
David Bechelli 
Flood and Coastal Defence Engineer | Flood and Development Management 
Place Sustainable Growth and Transport | Cumberland Council 
Parkhouse Building | Baron Way | Carlisle | CA6 4SJ 
 
M. 
cumberland.gov.uk 
 

 
 


